Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Early Learning Coalition of Northwest Florida, Inc.
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (“RFP”) –
INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY SUPPORT SERVICES #FY18-RFP-001

The Early Learning Coalition of Northwest Florida, Inc. (“Coalition”) requests written proposals to provide comprehensive information technology services to support the Coalition’s data network and other IT functions.

The Request for Proposals (RFP) will be available by August 7, 2017 on the www.elcnwf.org website. Submission deadline for receipt of sealed proposals is August 30, 2017 at 5:00 p.m., CT. Questions concerning this solicitation should be directed to Ken Whittaker at ken.whittaker@elcnwf.org.
This RFP is sponsored by the Early Learning Coalition of Northwest Florida, Inc. and the State of Florida, Office of Early Learning.

The Coalition receives 100% of public support funding from the State of Florida, Office of Early Learning (OEL). The funding received from OEL is derived from both federal and state sources. The percentage of public support funding to facilitate the resulting contract from this RFP will be 70% derived from federal sources and 30% derived from the State of Florida.
